
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending August 19, 2016 

 

Public Services 

 2016 Reclamation Project (Townsend Brook Road, Pettingill Park)- surface paving 

scheduled for next week in Pettingill Park.  Gravel has been placed on Townsend 

Brook Road, base pavement scheduled for Friday, August 19th. 

 2016 Reconstruction Project (Highland Ave) - roadway has been box cut and 

gravel placed.  Base pavement scheduled for August 20th. 

 2016 MPI Project (South Main Street)- stormdrain and water main installation 

continues 

 Barker Mill Trail- project complete 

 Stormwater Compliance- on-going 

 2017 Hampshire Street Reconstruction- Landscaping and lighting plan being 

developed. 

 Crack Seal Contract- project will be out to bid next week 

 Turner Street Sidewalk Reconstruction Project- project being developed  

 Crews continue maintenance on all fields including lining, dragging, mowing, 

weed-whacking, checking the bases, even general maintenance on stands if 

needed. 

 Roadside mowing continues throughout the city. 

 Residents along with the Com Center continue to call to have deceased animals 

picked up as well as for potholes, large pieces of road debris (TV’s, couch, chairs) 

etc. 

 Crews were out and about cleaning up graffiti at some of the Parks that were 

reported.  

 The Excavation Technician was busy marking out dig safe’s, inspecting both 

private and street excavations, reviewing and issuing Fill, Drive Opening permits 

as well as billing and continues GIS work.  

 The tree crew were busy inspecting the many complaints about old trees, trees 

causing visibility and on Sunset Ave, Harris St. Steel and Hotel Rd. 
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 Crews continue to water and maintain the many flower beds around the City  

 Litter patrol continues around the Veterans Bridge, Downtown area and Parks 

 Crews continue to inspect the many complaints for sinkholes which are being 

investigated of cause and fixed as needed. 

 Contractors are busy working at the Highway Garage on the new Salt Brine Unit, 

as soon as it’s up and running, training will commence 

 Crews continue to repair drainage issues around the City 

 The basin crew have been repairing and investigating loose basin tops 

 Crews mulched the Riverwalk and West Pitch areas 

 Crews are busy cleaning the Down Town area for this weekend’s Annual Balloon 

Festival 


